
UO Press Head 
To Resign Soon; 
Successor Told 

r reu a. Ded.ru ui v^niv^a-gw, xni- 

nois, has been named to succeed 

Robert C. Hall as superintendent 
of the University of Oregon press 
following Hall’s retirement, July 
1. The appointment, which was an- 

nounced by President Harry K. 

Newburn, will be presented to the 

state board of higher education for 

confirmation at their next meeting. 
Beard is superintendent of th 

press at Moody Bible institute. He 

was at the Good News press in Chi- 

cago prior to that. He is a college 
graduate and has had practical ex- 

perience in college printing and 

publication at the University of 

Chicago press. For twelve years he 

was affiliated with the Iowa state 

college press, where he also lec- 
tured at the college. Beard will 
hold the rank of assistant profes- 
sor of journalism at the University 
of Oregon. 

Hall has been charge of the press 
since 1917. He came here under the 
late Dean Eric W. Allen about six 
months after the founding of the 

press. 

Spanish Profs 
Select Wright 

At the annual meeting of the 

American Association of Teachers 
of Spanish and Portuguese in De- 

troit, Michigan from Dember 27- 

29, Dr. Leavitt Olds Wright, pro- 
fessor of Romance languages at 

the University of Oregon, was 

elected president for 1948. 

Dr. Wright is the author of some 

30 articles published in language 
periodicals including Hispania, of- 

ficial publication of the association. 

He has al*so published a book of 

Spanish verb forms. 

Wright was president of Sigma 
Delta Pi, national Spanish honor- 

ary, from 1925 to 1937. He is now 

a member of the executive council. 

Under the leadership of Wright 
future plans for the association in- 

clude two new chapters in Oregon, 
in Eugene and Klamath Falls. The 

only present chapter in Oregon is 

the branch in Portland. About 3600 

members are in the association. 

Other Oregon faculty members 

who attended the meeting in De- 

troit were: Dr. D. M. Daugherty, 
head of the foreign language de- 

partment. Dr. Philip M. Sours, head 

of the English department, and Dr. 

Chandler B. Beall, professor of Ro- 

mance languages. These men also 

attended the Modern Language as- 

sociation meeting and the annual 

meeting of Sigma Delta Pi. 

Forgiveness Topic 
Of 'Y' Secretary 

Jack Merner, secretary of the 

campus YMCA, will be speaker at 

the Lutheran Student association 

meeting Sunday evening. His topic 
will be "Forgiveness Through 
Christ,” after which he will lead 

the discussion. All students are in- 

vited. The meeting starts at 5:30 

p.m. 

“My cigarette is 
the MILD cigarette... 
that’s why Chesterfield 
is my favorite 
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